

Dear Mad On Music Parent,

## Just a note re MOM Theory Test Days.

For those who are new and existing to the program, we would like you to know and/or remind you that at the end of Term 1, 2, 3, Mad On Music runs a written Theory Test for all MOM students, as their last lesson of the term.

This test will be one of the Theory tests in the back of the White / Orange Theory Books, from the Blue or Green Satchel Test, or for Prep and Grade One students, from the Music for Little Mozarts book.

The students are prepared for this through their regular completion of Theory homework throughout each term. Theory is a vital part of music education, and Mad on Music's aim is to give the students a good solid grounding in the Theory of Music.

Theory Tests are run on the normal teaching day and are held on the last MOM teaching day of the term. To give all students the opportunity to finish their tests, they may run over the allotted half hour and may go into Recess or Lunch.

There are three tests a year and those students whose test may go into Recess or Lunch time are advised in advance and asked to bring their hats and food with them so they are ready to go out to play when the test is completed.

We are happy to spend extra time with students to allow them to achieve the best results, and give them all opportunities to draw on their knowledge gained from the term.

Theory Tests are corrected by a team of correctors in the term holidays and returned to the student the 1<sup>st</sup> week of the following term.

Sincerely,

Lee & Ashley Smith Directors Mad On Music